
BASIS FOR REQUEST 

On December 31, 2017, technical issues arose in the fiber optic delivery service that fed 

the broadcasting signal of Station WHTX-LD to the Station’s transmitter. 

As a result of these technical issues, WHTX-LD was unable to broadcast and has had  to 

go off-air.  The licensee of WHTX-LD is working on a solution to this problem and expects to be 

submitting an STA request in the coming days and, with the facilities authorized by such an 

STA, to be able to restore broadcast service for the Station at the earliest possible time. 


